
 

Help us help families in our community have a very 
Merry Christmas! 

If you are able to give a little extra this holiday 
season, pick a tag off the tree and bring the 

wrapped gift and tag to our office by December 21st  

Finished with your Christmas shopping and plan on 
staying as far away from those retail stores as 

possible?  

Cash donations are always welcome! 

Give a child in need a reason to smile this holiday 
season! 

 

From our families to yours, we wish you a very 
warm and happy holiday season! 


